Weekend Retreat

The Compassionate Friends Mandurah Inc. plans to hold a retreat for bereaved parents at
Nanga Bush Camp, Dwellingup, on the weekend of 12 to 14 November 2021.

Participants can choose to attend for the whole weekend at a cost of $100 for members or
$120 non-members or Saturday only for $30.

The weekend charge covers accommodation, meals on Saturday & Sunday,

activities and therapies.

The retreat is a rare opportunity to take time out to care for yourself

In peaceful rural surroundings.

Please register your interest by contacting Carolyn Lee at the office on 9535 7761
or

Email tcfmandurah@bigpond.com

Gary Withers, President, The Compassionate Friends Mandurah Inc.
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